
Naas CBS First Year School Tour 2022 

Dear 1st Year Parents & Guardians, 

Every year at the Easter holidays we organise a four-day/three-night tour to 

Paris and Disneyland Paris. We did not have the tour in the last two years 
due to Covid 19. We now are organising the tour for Easter 2022. 

  The tour is for 1st years only. 

  A ratio of students / teachers of approx. 8:1 

  We leave on the Friday before the Easter holidays 8th April at 6 am. 

  We return on Monday during the Easter holidays 11th April at 23.45 

  We visit Disneyland Paris. 

  We also visit the amazing Parc Asterix – every bit as good as 
Disneyland. 

  We have two days sightseeing in Paris. 

  We fly with Aer Lingus. 

  We stay at a top hotel at Marne La Valee only minutes from Disneyland 
which has a swimming pool. 

  The hotel is called STAYCITY Marne La Valee. 

  All breakfasts and dinners are included and are top quality. 

  Dinner on the last day, Monday 11th is not included. 

  All entry to both Disneyland and Parc Asterix is included, access to all 

rides is included. 

  The total price which includes everything will be approx. €725 

  The total cost can be paid on-line in instalments of as much or as little 

as often as you wish. 

  Deposits must be paid before October 30th the final instalment must be 
paid before February 2022. 

  There are no additional costs or expenses. 

  Accommodation and meals are of the highest quality. 



  This will be the 10th FIRST year school tour and they have all always 

been hugely successful and a great experience for the boys. 

  It would be limited to the first 65 students. 

  Currently, French government guidelines require all children and leaders 
on school tours to be vaccinated and be able to produce a Covid 

vaccination cert. This may well be the case in April also. 

Please fill in the form below if you might be interested in this tour. This does 

not mean you are committing to the tour but you are simply 
interested. This gives us an idea of the possible numbers and a final price. 

Many thanks. Mr Noone and the organising teachers. 

 

 


